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To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Jason Lind 

The band concert, was a huge success, and I am looking forward to the choir 
concert and 3rd grade concert.  I had many compliments on the program and 
I was happy to take full credit!  (not really)  The children and the director 
worked very hard and presented an outstanding program. 

Millburn Central was honored at CLC for achieving a high attendance rate.  
We were 6th in our category of schools in Lake County.  Brendan Schmidt 
attended with his mother, Therese Schmidt.  Brendan was chosen for his 
nearly flawless attendance record.  We didn’t want to overemphasize 
attendance this year because of H1N1 concerns, but we do want to 
encourage excellent school attendance.  Students tend to learn better when 
they attend the class. 

Our students will be enjoying an assembly with a drum group on the day 
before winter break.  The PTO will be sponsoring this group, and I am looking 
forward to hearing them. 

I was able to articulate with Warren High School and the principals of the 
schools that feed into Warren.  We had a wonderful conversation about our 
progress on RtI, homework, and a variety of other topics.  As it turns out, 
Millburn is progressing quite nicely on RtI.  It is always nice to hear we are 
doing OK. 

 

 



 


